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Commission on Brain Injury should be left to a teaching medical facility to organize, 

with grassroots effort this disability could become a study and/or department within a 

medical educational environment. I see no reason for the legislature to become 

involved and form a commission for such a specialized field of medicine. Grassroots 

non-profit needs to form an alliance with a hospital medical group that would be more 

in line with progressing the cause that may advance within the brain injury field. 


